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Dear Lacy Elementary School Families, 

It is with excitement that I am able to introduce myself as the next principal of Lacy 
Elementary School as of February 3, 2020. In front of me are big shoes to fill left 
by Candace Watson who I have very much respected in her role as principal over 
the years and know she will be missed by students and families. 

As I transition from the Director of K-12 Literacy, a role that I have been in since 
November 2012, I am looking forward to being back in a school with wonderful 
students, strong teachers, collaborative staff, engaged parents, a supportive 
community, and a clear vision. I look forward to working with a diverse learning 
community where students, staff, and parents work collaboratively to foster 
productive citizenship and academic growth. 

My husband, Eric, and I live within two miles of the school and are a part of this 
community. I have two grown children, Ethan and Lindsey, who live in D.C. and 
Durham respectively. Even though the household is shrinking in numbers, I am 
looking forward to growing my family as I become part of the Lacy family! 

Within my first two months at Lacy, I will make it a priority to build relationships with 
all staff members and begin to meet your child(ren). I will also continue to 
strengthen the positive school culture that exists and maintain communication 
processes that are currently in place. I look forward to meeting you and partnering 
with you as we inspire and prepare your child(ren) to achieve their potential in an 
environment that is safe and supportive. 

This is a snapshot of me for now, and I am looking forward to meeting your 
child(ren) and each of you over the next several months. 

Sherri Miller 
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